

SUPERINTENDENT Mr. Ted Poore

BOARD OF EDUCATION
Sam Kelly, President
William Grissett , Secretary
Ken McCoy
Dr. Pollia Griffin
Jonathan Tilman

Dear Future Kindergarten Parent,

Inside this folder you will find some items to help you and your child prepare for a most exciting time, the start of Kindergarten. Please take time to read over the information so you can use these ideas to help prepare your child to be successful as he/she begins a very important phase of life. What you do with your child at home can make a big difference in how well he/she does in school.

You will find some tips to help your child be independent so that he/she feels confident at school and activities, such as counting 1-20, that you can work on over the summer.

Look for ways you can get connected in Madison County Schools. From Parent Teacher Organizations to Facebook, Twitter and our MCS app, there are plenty of ways to get involved.

We are looking forward to a great year. Thank you so much for sharing your precious child with us. Have a great summer, and we will see you in August.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ted Poore, Superintendent

Madison County Schools

Dr. Capucine Robinson, Assistant Superintendent Madison County Schools

Phone: 601.879.3000 Fax: 601.879.3039